
 

ParentMail Communication sent 08 March 2022  

Donations For Ukraine 
 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
The generosity of our local community has been so overwhelming and inspirational. 
 
Our Sixth Form Team have been working tirelessly sorting all of the contributions to 
our Ukraine campaign. As a school, we can not thank you all enough. 
 
We would now like to advise that the school will only be able to accept donations on 
Fridays, 9am-3pm only.  
We will then have the donations collected from here, and taken to the AUGB ready 
to be shipped out. 
 
The Association have also requested that no more clothing or bedding be donated 
and are prioritising medical supplies, baby food/milk/nappies, female hygiene 
product, non perishable food items and sanitising equipments. 
 
Again, thank you all so much for your continued support and generosity. 
 
The Buckingham School   
 
 


